
 

 

 

                                                                                             

                                                                                                        

                                                                                                          31 January 2011 

             Ms.  Jutta HAUG                                                             9/16- 

The Chairwomen of the Special Policy Challenge Committee 

    

 

 

          Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for your undated letter regarding the European Parliament’s initiative to start a 

dialogue with national parliaments in the process of preparation for the EU future financial 

perspective. I enclose our Parliamentary report, prepared jointly by representatives of the Saeima 

Committees on European Affairs and Budget and Taxes, assisted by experts of the ministries and 

other committees of the Saeima. 

The Saeima of the Republic of Latvia supports the initiative to start a dialogue with national 

Parliaments on the EU financial perspective after 2013 and looks forward to ongoing contacts 

with the European Parliament. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                Imants Liegis 

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee 
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